Mr. R. Hawkins
Headteacher
The Linces, Buckland Estate
Dover
Kent CT16 2BN
Tel: 01304 822663
Fax: 01304 824091
Email: headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk



From tiny footsteps to giant leaps laughing and learning all the way

Dear Parents/carers,

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to inform you that as we approach the SATs exams, we will continue to hold the revision sessions to ensure the children are thoroughly prepared.

The revision sessions will take place Monday to <u>Thursday, beginning at 8:00 am</u>. It is crucial that the children are equipped with the knowledge and confidence necessary to excel in these assessments.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the year 6 team. Your support is greatly appreciated as we strive to provide the best possible preparation for your child.

I also wanted to inform you of a change regarding our PE timetable for Term 5.

Starting from this term, PE sessions for Year 6 will be held on Fridays. It's essential that your child comes to school prepared for PE activities by wearing their PE kit. This includes black shorts or trousers, the team-coloured T-shirt, and their school jumper to ensure they are comfortable and ready to participate fully in the sessions.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please don't hesitate to get in touch with us.

Thank you for your cooperation and support in ensuring your child's active participation in PE lessons.

Warm regards,

Miss Harrison